Psychology Club Minutes

January 25, 2011

- We discussed events, activities, and fundraisers for the semester
- We will be having another progressive dinner Saturday, February
 26th. A signup sheet will be available shortly for anyone would like to attend
- GPS is scheduled for March 15th so the deadline if you want to submit your research will be April 30
 - Please email any questions or concerns about submitting research.
- SEPA is scheduled for March 3rd, 4th and 5th in Jacksonville, FL. Please email me if you would like to attend so we can start making reservations
- Dates will be set for the following activities and fundraisers at a later date
 - o Volleyball, Softball, Bake Sale.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!